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Pablo Antonio y La Firma Returns to Fiesta 
del Sol Festival for Third Consecutive Year 
McLean, VA—Pablo Antonio y La Firma, a premier tropical Latin music band led by 
Salvadoran-born musician Pablo Antonio, will return to the Fiesta del Sol Festival for the third 
consecutive year. The highly anticipated performance will take place at 8:00 PM on Saturday, 
March 22, at the McLean Community Center, where attendees can enjoy the festival free of 
charge. 

Founded in late 1998, Pablo Antonio y La Firma has become a standout presence in the Latin 
music scene, blending traditional rhythms with contemporary influences to deliver electrifying 
performances. Pablo Antonio’s deep connection to music began at a young age, celebrating his 
heritage and uniting people through rhythm and song. Originally aspiring to become an attorney, 
he earned a Bachelor's Degree in Law but ultimately chose to dedicate his career to his true 
passion—music. 

Embracing both his love for music and his legal aspirations, Pablo Antonio named his band La 
Firma—which translates to "The Firm" or "The Signature"—symbolizing his journey and 
dedication to his roots. Over the past 25+ years, the band has built an international fanbase of 
over 140,000 followers, recorded 23 original and cover songs, and generated nearly 70,000 
digital streams, with millions of video views worldwide. Starting in 2025, they plan to release four 
new singles annually, further expanding their musical repertoire. 

With their signature slogan, "Pa’ Ponerte a Gozar!"—which translates to "To Get You to Have 
Fun!"—Pablo Antonio y La Firma are committed to creating unforgettable musical experiences. 
Their return to Fiesta del Sol promises an energetic and vibrant performance that will once 
again captivate festival-goers. 

Don’t miss this dynamic celebration of Latin music and culture at Fiesta del Sol Festival on 
Saturday, March 22, at the McLean Community Center. For more details on the festival and 
upcoming performances, visit www.fiestadelsolfestival.com or follow Pablo Antonio y La Firma 
on social media. 
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